
 

 

 
 Hi everyone - welcome to the summer term! 
 
We have ordered sunshine next week for the opening of our swimming pool! 

 
We are delighted with the new astro pitch and children have road tested and 
reported back positively - looking forward to Friday Football!  We cannot thank 
Friends of Beaucroft, John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation, National Association of Ex-
Round Tablers (Wimborne) and the estate of the late Ken Thorp, enough for their donations and 
fundraising efforts to help make this project happen. 
We would also like to thank Slatter Cricket & Play for their expert installation.  
We are looking forward to our official unveiling of the pitch on May 9th led by student Charlie 
Stanbury who championed our fundraising campaign.  

Doug and Rachel had the pleasure of meeting with Ian the Chairperson of the National Association of 
Ex Round Tablers (Wimborne).  Ian made his last order of business as Chair to present Beaucroft with 
a cheque for £722 to put towards the new goals for the astro pitch. 
The Wimborne ex Round Tablers club began in 1946 and is sadly closing.  Beaucroft has benefited 
from their final charitable donation to close their accounts. 
 
Thank you ever so much to Ian and Wimborne’s Ex Round Tablers for their generous donation to Beaucroft. 

 
Have a great weekend!       Diane / Joe 
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Beaucroft Foundation School 
 

VISION: Every student to engage, enjoy and achieve. Developing self-esteem 
and resilience in preparation for adulthood.  Engage, Enjoy, Achieve! 

Our aims and values for our Beaucroft Community are to THRIVE: 

Thoughtful, Happy & safe, Resilient, Valued and Empowered. 

MISSION: Our vision is achieved by providing an inclusive, vibrant and 
supportive community based educational provision.  

Parent Support — We are here to help! 
 
On 6

th
 and 13

th
 May, Mandy and Catherine are offering an opportunity for any parent/carer who would like a 

face to face appointment with the parent support team.  Please email either of them to arrange an appoint-
ment. 
 
Mandy m.guy@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk              Catherine c.ephgrave@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

In May 2025, Team Beaucroft (a team of staff from both the School and College site) will be completing a sponsored walk - 
40K for John Thornton's 40th - to raise funds for the charity John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation 
(JTYAF). 
 
JTYAF is a charity close to our hearts and that generously supports and provides funds to Beaucroft year on 
year.  This year (2025) marks the year that should have been John Thornton's 40th birthday which is our mo-
tivation for taking on this challenge. 
 
The staff members taking part have signed up to complete either the full 40K or 20K trek of the coast. 
 
If you would like to support Team Beaucroft and the John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation by sponsoring us, we have 
created a JustGiving page: 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/.../teambeaucroft40kforjohntho... 
 
Any donation/sponsorship, no matter how big or small, is hugely appreciated.  Thank you in advance. 
 
This will certainly be a challenge for the team, we are NOT seasoned walkers/trekkers but we ARE up for the challenge. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/teambeaucroft40kforjohnthornton?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR7kRqWkLXjL-XisWqtystiEhbOdOLl-0-dD7OicK9Xk_bRHiKFN6qbJ8SJLNQ_aem_T-IPtGOACkTTUTA30hyulA
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